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Parental access to the school car park – 5.00pm onwards

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parent and carers,
On several nights of the week, we have over fifty children participating in extra-curricular clubs with over sixty children using the After School Club.  With the increasing numbers of children accessing clubs, we simply do not have enough car parking spaces to enable parents to drive into school and safely collect their children from the extra-curricular clubs. 

From Monday 6th November, the vehicle gates will be closed after school and programmed to open from 5.00pm.

Opening from 5.00pm will enable parents who collect children from the After School Club to continue to use the school car park.
The pedestrian gate will be open as normal.   
Please understand that this decision has been taken to keep all our children and families safe whilst being collected from the school grounds.
 
Best wishes,

Mr P Bates
Headteacher
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Headteacher: Mr P. Bates
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G. Cleary
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